
OUR RESPONSE

TO COVID-19

We will be closing our lobby at both of our locations to
eliminate the number of people gathered in a small area.  If
you need to speak to someone at the front desk, we will
arrange for you to come inside or we will meet you outside
depending on the circumstance.  If it is your first time at
Elevation, we will help give you a brief tour between classes so
that you can see the space while also helping us maintain
small numbers of people gathered. 
Dancers will be dropped off at the door.  In Anderson, dancers
will use the main entrance.  In Pendleton, dancers will use the
back door by the ramp for classes in that studio or use the
front door for classes in the front studio.  If you are unsure of
which room your class is in, just let us know. 
Dancers will receive hand sanitizer when coming into class and
also upon exiting of class.
Dancers will be given a spaced out spot to dance on during
class to help maintain social distancing.
Partner work and shared props have been eliminated from our
instructional time.  Any props used are only used by one
student and are disinfected before their next use.
Between classes, we will be cleaning commonly touched
surfaces and disinfecting the air. 
Our bathrooms will be for emergencies only.  This will help us
to limit the amount of cleaning that is needed.
Water fountains have been closed.  We will also not be selling
water, Gatorade, or snacks during this time.  So, please bring
water with you if needed. 

At Elevation, safety has always been one of our core values.  This
remains of the utmost important during this season. Listed below is
what we will be doing to help keep our dancers, families, and staff
safe.  We will update our policies as needed over time.
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Masks are not required for dancers at this time.  The CDC does
not recommend high-intensity exercising in masks.  If your
dancer would like to wear a mask to class, they are more than
welcome.
Family members that need to enter the studio will need to
wear a mask.  If you are unable to wear a mask, we can
accommodate you outside. 
EDC Staff members will be wearing masks for your safety. 
Anybody that is showing any symptoms of COVID-19 will be
asked to stay home.  
We have an option for virtual classes for those who are not
yet ready to be in a classroom setting.
We will be capping the number of dancers in classes so that
social distancing can be maintained.


